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August 23, 1991 

• United States 
National Commission on 

Libraries and Information Science 

The Honorable Claiborne Pell, Chairman 
Senate Subcommittee on Education, Arts 

and Humanities 
SD-648 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Mr. Pell: 

On behalf of the U.S. National Commission on Libraries and 
Information Science, I thank you very much for your leadership m 
introduction and passage of technical amendments for the 
Commission, S.1593, now Public Law 102-95. We have all 
acknowledged that these amendments make minor but important 
changes which will enhance the Commission's operation and 
effectiveness in coming years. 

The new law is especially timely as we begin to analyze and 
plan to implement the many recommendations from the recent 
White House Conference on Library and Information Services. 

We appreciate your continuing support for the importance of 
library and information services to education and productivity in 
America. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Charles E. Reid 
Chairman 

1111 18th Street, N.W., Suite 310 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

(202) 254-3100 
Fax: (202) 254-3111 
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